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Unity Wellness Center’s link+care program has enrolled 5
new Lee County patients into medical care since January
2023. These patients consist of 3 newly diagnosed, 1
return to care after 12 months, and 1 treatment naïve.
These patients now have access to medical care,
medications, supportive services, and any community
referrals that they may need. 

Unity’s outreach employees visited Opelika Addictions
Center, East Alabama Health Internal Medicine Residency
Program, Auburn University, Auburn High School, and
other service groups to educate individuals on the
prevalence of HIV in the Greater Lee County area.


